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School Term and  
Holiday Dates  
2021 – 2022 

 

Summer Term 2 2022 
Tues 7th June—Fri 22nd July 2022 

School Closes at 1.30 pm 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 



 

Sadly, Year 6 were not able to attend PGL this year, so we have decided arrange a few trips in July as an alternative. 

The children have chosen where they would like to go and their choices are: 

 

Chessington World of Adventures 

Go Ape 

Flip out 

Princess Diana Memorial Playground 

We have limited the activities to keep the cost as low as possible and the total cost of all three days out is £45.00.  

We would like to book these trips to take place in July.  A letter will follow with exact details once all the money has been paid. You can make your 
payment as a lump sum or in three instalments of £15 via Parentpay.  Please make your payment no later than  Thursday 30th June at the latest. 

Unfortunately, if you have not made your payment by this date, your child will be unable to attend.   

Should you have any questions or queries please speak to Miss Spring  

Kids Club 

Please direct all your afterschool 

club enquiries to Zahida on 

07732239689 

Parents/Carers—A Gentle Reminder 

Trainers should only be worn  during PE lessons and other  sporting 

activities. 

 

Please make sure that your child wears plain 

black school shoes, whilst in school. 


